From: Eileen Willmort+

Sent: 05 October 2018 14:43
To: Planning]
Subject: Eileen Willmott and DPCAAC tree application

Dear Planners and tree officers,

2018/4532/T

1 cannot agree to the felling of this Yew tree.

Tt does have amenity value, and is visible from the rear of Grove Terrace. It is a good
specimen of this slow-growing tree.

Historically Yews were found in this area some still surviving in the rear gardens of Grove
Terrace.

Yew trees at Nos 24 and 27 are regularly pruned and thinned as necessary; the former in
2000, 2006 and 2014, the latter in 1997, 2007, 2013 and 2017.

T suggest that this tree be retained and pruned and thinned as necessary. Rather than fell it, T
would suggest a TPO is placed upon it.

Thank you,

Eileen Willmott



